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Sutton Veny 

 

Plans for School revamp 

 

 

A Grade-Two listed school building in Warminster is set to be renovated, if planning proposals are approved. 

Sutton Veny Church of England School, which celebrates its 137th birthday this year, has applied for 

planning permission and listed building consent to remove two existing windows and replace them with 

doors. 

The school, which was voted Wiltshire's Best Primary School in a Wiltshire Times poll earlier this year, said 

the plans, which have been put forward to the West Wiltshire District Council, would provide an additional 

exit and better ventilation for two classrooms. 

Sutton Veny Primary School, with its original Victorian architecture, was officially opened on Tuesday, April 

15, 1873. 

Since then, the school has continued to build extensions to accommodate an increasing number of pupils. 

The first major extension took place in 1974 with an additional two classrooms following the closure of two 

Deverill valley schools. 
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